
Kansas Longarm Quilters 
Member Meeting Minutes 

DRAFT       6/18/22                                   

President – Anita Brozik (absent) 
Vice President/Program – Robin Newton 
Secretary – Joni Peterson 
Treasurer – Carolyn Holm 
Membership – Jane Vineyard 
Webmaster/Communications – Sondra Davison 
Hospitality – JeanneMarie McLemore (absent) 
Members at large- Terri Blaylock and Linda Argo 
 
Vice President Robin Newton brought the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. There were 18 members and 2 visitors present. 
Welcome to new member, Jane Williams. 

Discussed name tag format. You may use one of your own, or the guild will provide one. 

Robin passed lists around to verify email addresses, signup sheets to set up and staff the booth for the upcoming 

Common Threads quilt show, and sign up for a potential bus trip in the fall. Sondra created/presented a new banner and 

brochures for the booth. 

Remember that A1 Sewing gives a 25% discount for any member during the meeting time.  

The August meeting presenter will be Bethany Janssen from the Sewing Center. 

Joni Peterson discussed having the Quilts of Valor as a charity for the group. She brought two quilts that need to be 

quilted. The top, batting and backing are provided. Domestic or longarm are acceptable. She asked that the time frame 

to be approximately 30 days so that they can be turned back to QOV when they meet. She will be the liaison.  

Many group members shared numerous items that have been crafted to sell at the Longarm booth during the quilt 

show. Linda Argo and Terri Blaylock donated quilts as well. 

Carolyn Holm reported the treasury to have $3,894.42. 

Show and share by Janet Elly of a baby quilt, Cheryl Standberry of a scrap quilt, Linda Argo of Allen wrenches and 

convergence quilts, and Helen Watson about a ruler quilt kit. 

Terri Blaylock gave an extremely informative and interesting presentation about her experience as a fabric sales 

representative.  

The next regular meeting will be August 20. Meeting adjourned by Robin at 12:10. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joni Peterson, Secretary 


